
Technical Specification Group Services and System Aspects   TSGS#12(01)0362 
Meeting #12, Stockholm, Sweden, 18-21 June 2001 
 
3GPP TSG-T2 #13 
Busan, KOREA  
14-18 May 2001 

T2-010494 

 
 

Liaison Statement 
 
From: 3GPP T2   
 
To: 3GPP SA1 
 
Cc: 3GPP SA2, 3GPP SA 
 
Subject: Re: LS on the scope of Push service (S1-010545) 
 
 
 
Contact: Ville Warsta 
 Nokia 
 Ville.Warsta@nokia.com 
Attachments:  
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
3GPP T2 would like to thank 3GPP SA1 for their Liaison Statement concerning push services. (T2-
010338, S1-010545) 
 
At this stage T2 has not been involved with the discussions for Push services going on in SA1 and SA2. 
 
T2 would like to receive more information regarding the current status, and a joint session proposed by 
S1-010545 might be good for this purpose. 
 
3GPP TSG-T2 looks forward to a continuing fruitful co-operation with TSG SA WG1. 
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The previous SA1 meeting sent service requirements for push services to the SA2 to guide the evaluation of different solutions 
to provide push services. These requirements have not been questioned during this SA1 meeting, but SA1 is uncertain on how 
to proceed with the work.  
 
In the SA1 discussion there were a number of different views on how much of the Push service should be included within the 
scope of 3GPP. For example, are new functions needed to be defined within 3GPP?  
 
SA1 would like to ask SA2 and T2 for a joint session about the Push service to discuss the main scope of the service and the 
project plan. 
 


